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Joshua Boldebook Joins Durham Fire Department 

Please join the Town of Durham in welcoming Firefighter Joshua Boldebook to the Durham Fire 
Department. 

Josh attended Thornton Academy in Saco, Maine, and University of Maine at Orono where he 
earned his bachelor’s degree in finance.   

Josh has his EMT certification as well as Firefighter 1 & II.  He has been a call firefighter with the 
Bartlett, NH Fire Department since June 2023. 

Josh lives in Jackson, NH with his girlfriend and spends much of his spare time outdoors exploring 
the White Mountains. 

If you see Josh around town, please feel free to say hello and welcome him to the community.   


